
ARRL  Foundation  Club  Grant
Program
An informational webinar about the ARRL Foundation Club Grant
Program will be held on Wednesday, May 4, 2022 at 8PM EST

Please register in advance for this webinar at:

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_4lhqvUdzS1S34tT1u8
ZC4Q

After  registering,  you  will  receive  a  confirmation  email
containing information about joining the webinar.

The website has been created that will be used to convey info
on the program at:

www.arrl.org/club-grant-program

A  new  mailbox  here  at  ARRL  has  also  been  created  for
correspondence  concerning  the  program.

clubgrants@arrl.org

The official launch of the program is Wednesday May 4th and
clubs can apply after that date.

Thanks

Mike

Mike Walters, W8ZY

Field Services Manager 
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